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I am deeply opposed to any changes to the incredibly effective, equitable and safe 

method of by-mail voting. Frankly this bill can be seen as nothing more than an 

attempt to disenfranchise Oregonians. I’m appalled. I’m also angry at the waste of 

time and therefore money when Oregonians and Americans alike are facing 

unprecedented challenges.  


